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 SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio 

                  Society

        March 13, 2004

The meeting was called to order by President KD5DOB with 34 members and guests in attendance.Following the introductions theminutes of the previous meeting were read.

  KT5OK, Jeff gave the Treasurers report and we have $xxxInthe bank. 

Don, WA5TAW reported on his visit to the VA Center. The Activity Dir. there is interested in our conducting a program to test the water for residents that may have an interest in Amateur Radio. Hopefully there will be more to report by next meeting. Janice Cochran was in attendance and had samples of patches and embroidery that is available to members.

Repeater Report: All seems well but there was a report by WX4CHR, Adam, hearing what appeared to be data signals now and then. Depending on your location, sometimes paging signals do get into repeaters. If anyone hears something like this let us know. 

CORA Report: N5KUK, Ken reported that they were working to making Ham Holiday a good event this year. He should have tickets on or near the first of May. We can have a table for Club promotion but no sales.

Ken will also represent SCARS at the ORSI meeting this afternoon. We need to become members ($10) to ensure our repeater information is published and our frequency is protected. 

VE Team: One person tested this morning and passed the Tech exam.

Congratulations Jason.

Nets: Both the ARES net and the 10M net are enjoying a good number of checkins. Bill, N5AQ will hold CW practice on Tuesdays prior to the ARES net. (7:30 PM) 

Equipment: A buy was made by N5AQ just prior to the meeting in acquiring an ICOM 706 and a Tarheel antenna. KD5JSDelta showed the handy laminated radio guides, mini manuals and band plans available.
KB2LWS showed off a neat portable VHF station he has enclosed in a small travel case, N5SOF reported on a Nikon 3.2 megapixel camera he has. N3US has a SB220 amp for sale and N5AQ an Ameritron AL80B.

Old Business: We will have more info on 89r day soon. We’ll have a Special Event again but probably not have a float this year. Field Day will be at Reaves Park this year.

New Business: OU club will have an “Antenna Day” on April 10th at the Airport from 9AM to Noon. Admission is $5 and you can register on the OU webpage. 

Announcements: AS5TU reported that NASA has some great photos on line from the Mars Rover. The OK QSO party is this same weekend. The GreenCountry Hamfest in Claremore is the 19th and 20th of March and the Kansas VHF QSO Party is the 27th and 28th.

It was good to see KD5ENL, Tom again and glad to have Christina from the Red Cross visiting.

The meeting was adjourned.

73 de N5UMH            Bill 

